Marty Crowley

I am a member of the Orca Network and very concerned regarding the pollution of wild salmon by
the Atlantic salmon which should have never been introduced in our waters. I am respectfully
requesting that your agency stop any and all permits for Net Pen Salmon farming. The diseases that
are documented with farmed salmon are threatening our wild stocks and can only continue to do
more harm.

Thank you,
Marty Crowley



